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The Municipal Board of Canvass of the Town of New Haven was called to order by Town Clerk, Diane Duerst, at the New 
Haven Town Hall at 9:00 am on Saturday, May 12, 2012. 
 
Roll Call showed Diane Duerst, Carol Olson and Pat Schoonover present. Tracie Wold was unable to attend and it was 
decided that Diane Duerst would fill in as the third member of the Municipal Board of Canvass in Tracie’s place. No one else 
was in attendance. 
 
Diane said that she had received the one outstanding military absentee ballot, from Matt Duerst, in the mail on Friday, May 
11, 2012, before 4:00 pm. Per Matt Duerst’s email, he had put it in the mail in California to be postmarked on May 8, 
2012. There was no postmark on the Certificate Envelope but everything else on the Certificate Envelope was in order.  
 
The absentee ballot was processed and assigned voter number AB159.  
 
Diane, Carol and Pat signed the necessary Municipal Board of Canvass paperwork.  
 
The Municipal Board of Canvass adjourned at 9:15 am.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Diane Duerst, Clerk 

 


